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Q#  Summary of SDG&E Response Submittals Confidential Response Status 

1-2 04/14/15 – Submittal 1: Q1 None Complete 

2 04/27/15 – Submittal 2: Q2 None Complete 

 

REPORT OVERVIEW 

The California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) has identified several areas where more information is needed to prepare a complete and 

adequate analysis of the potential environmental effects of a range of alternatives in accordance with the requirements of the California 

Environmental Quality Act (CEQA). Data needs are identified in bold. Clarifying information is provided below the data need. 

Table 1: Application No. 14-04-011 Data Needs #11  

# Reference 

Source, Page # 

Data Need SDG&E Response 

2 Data Request 
#9, Response 
#3 

Provide a list of all rare plant species and identify project locations for 
which rare plant surveys are ongoing and where the results of which will 
not be available to the CPUC by April 30, 2015.  

For any project area where the results of rare plant surveys are not provided by 
April 30th, the CPUC will need to presume presence of the individual plant species 
and require impact avoidance as mitigation in order to meet the schedule for 
release of the Draft EIR.  Alternatively, if desired by SDG&E, the release date of 
the draft EIR can be delayed until project planning surveys are completed. 

See attachments ED11 – Q2(a)_Rare Plant Memo and ED11 – 

Q2(b)_GIS data for the requested information. 

 

Three rounds of surveys will be conducted in 2015.  The first round 

of 2015 surveys was completed between March 30 and April 14, 

2015.  This memorandum includes the special-status plant species 

observation data collected during those surveys.   

 

The second round of 2015 surveys is planned for early to mid-May 

2015.  An updated memorandum that includes the results of the 

second round of 2015 surveys will be submitted to the CPUC by June 

1, 2015. 

 

The third round of surveys is planned for late July 2015.  A final 

special-status plant survey summary report will be prepared following 

completion of the July 2015 surveys.  This report will provide 

additional detail in the methods and results of the entire special-status 

plant survey effort conducted for the Proposed Project.  We anticipate 

that this final special-status plant survey summary report will be 
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submitted to the CPUC by August 14, 2015.     

 

 


